
WORKS COMMITTEE
AND

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND PARKS COMMITTEE

AGENDA INDEX

1. CITY OF TORONTO NEW SEWER USE BY-LAW.

1(a). Commissioner of Works and
Emergency Services
(April 10, 2000)

1(b). Commissioner of Works and
Emergency Services
(April 18, 2000)

1(c). Staff Response to Written Submissions to the
April 19, 2000 Joint Meeting of the Works Committee and
Economic Development and Parks Committee

1(d). Guidelines for the Development of Pollution Prevention Plans
and Pollution Prevention Plan Summaries in Association with the
Proposed Sewer Use By-law

1(e). City Clerk
(March 9, 2000)

1(f). Secretary,
Board of Health
(April 3, 2000)

1(g). Secretary,
Board of Health
(May 1, 2000)

1(h). Communications from the following expressing concerns with respect to the proposed
Sewer Use By-law and the lack of stakeholder consultation:
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1(i). Mr. Mark S. Winfied,
Director of Research,
Canadian Institute for Environmental Law and Policy
(September 13, 1999)

1(j). Ms. Tanny Wells, Chair,
Task Force to Bring Back the Don
(September 30, 1999)

1(k). Ms. Christine Iamonaco,
Senior Public Consultation Co-ordinator (Acting)
Works and Emergency Services
(November 2, 1999)

1(l). Mr. Simon Miles, Vice-President,
Conservation Council of Ontario
(February 6, 2000)

1(m). Mr. Peter Morfitt,
Scarborough, Ontario
(March 9, 2000)

1(n). Ms. Paula Davies and
Mr. Stephen Smith
(March 23, 2000)

1(o). Mr. James Riordan, Director,
National Office of Pollution Prevention,
Environment Canada
(March 31, 2000)

1(p). Form letters from the following in support of the City’s proposed new Sewer Use
By-law:

1(q). Ms. Christine Iamonaco,
Public Consultation Co-ordinator,
Technical Services
(April 3, 200)

1(r). Ms. Anne Dubas,
President, Local 79,
Canadian Union of Public Employees



1(s). Mr. Raymond Oster, President,
Magic White (1973) Incorporated
(April 10, 2000)

1(t). Ms. Carol Boland,
Toronto, Ontario
(April 11, 2000)

1(u). Ms. Stella Hawke,
Arcadia Housing Cooperative
(April 12, 2000)

1(v). Ms. Beth Benson, Executive Director,
Waterfront Regeneration Trust;
Mr. Craig Mather, General Manager,
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority; and
Mr. Simon Llewellyn, Director,
Ontario Region, Environment Canada

1(w). Mr. Don Hux,
Camdon Car Wash Services Ltd.
(April 14, 2000)

1(x). Mr. Peter J. Hare,
Toronto, Ontario
(April 14, 2000)

1(y). Mr. Kyle Menzies,
Vice President,
C.O.R.E. Digital Pictures
(April 17, 2000)

1(z). Mr. Lino Grima,
Institute for Environmental Studies,
University of Toronto
(April 17, 2000)


